
Thorn Grove Gazette 
Friday 3rd March 2023 

Dear Thorn Grove Families,  

Welcome to this week’s edition of Thorn Grove Gazette. This week we have had a focus on Anti Bullying and how 

words can effect us in our Tuesday assembly. We used the story book ‘Words and your Heart’, learnt the sign 

language for ‘Anti Bullying’ and explored using the image of scrunched paper to examine the damage unkind words 

can have on us.  

In addition, this week we have celebrated World Book Day. There was a real focus on books and sharing of books 

with our peers. The children loved reading with their buddies and it was a joy to see our older children modelling 

great story telling skills; such as expression, intonation and questioning.  

Have a lovely weekend  

Miss Vose 

Weekly Attendance  

 

 

Key Dates  

Mon 6th Mar - SK Football restarting 

Thurs 9th Mar - Y3 trip to Tatton Park 

Fri 10th Mar - Book Sale 

Mon 13th Mar - Wed 15th Mar - Return Bags2School 

Mon 13th Mar - Y2 road safety session 

Tues 14th Mar - Y3 trip to Liverpool 

Tues 14th Mar - Y5 & 6 road safety sessions 

Earthquake Appeal 

Thank you to everyone who baked tasty treats and attended the bake sale before we finished for 

half term. It was incredibly well attended and extremely well organised by our Y6 children and 

staff. We raised £244.78, which has now been deposited at a donation station.  

 

Thorn Grove Book Sale  

We will be having a book sale on Friday 10th March at 
3:15pm on the KS2 playground.  

There will be books for all ages 
and the proceeds will go towards 
our new library. All books are 
priced at 20p.   

This week’s  

Star of the 

Week 



World Book Day 2023 

 

Baking Club 

Our baking club has started and our mini chefs haven't wasted any time making delicious 

chocolate barks. Yummy!  

 

 

PTA Bingo and Quiz Night 

 

Bingo and quiz night on Friday 17th March. Doors open 6:30pm. Bingo starts at 7pm. There will be a 
break in the middle followed by a quiz. Maximum of 6 people per team. Finish time will be approximately 
9pm. Adults only. Friends and family welcome. There will be a bar to purchase drinks. Please feel free to 

bring your own snacks.  

Tickets are £6 and can be purchased via schoolmoney or on the night. 

Contributions for prizes will be gratefully received. If anyone has a business and can offer a voucher that 
would be fantastic. Small items are also welcome as these can be made into a hamper. 


